RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special

meeting on Thursday, April 22, 1982 in the Council Chambers of

the Rural Municipality of Morris at 9:30 A.M.

Reeve Alvin Rempel presided.

Present were: Councillors Lenore Eidse, Roy Kornelsen, W. F. Recksiedler,
Glenn Curdt.

The purpose of this special meeting was to meet with the Council
of the Town of Morris to discuss their concerns and problems
with respect to the proposed Fire Department Agreement which is
currently being formalized.

Councillor Bill Fitchett and Councillor Egon Grossman of the Town
of Morris met with the Council of the R. M. of Morris to discuss
the proposed Fire Department Agreement. They did not agree with the
R. M. of Morris holding in reserve the capital contribution. They
wished to have the funds turned over to the Town and they would
disbruse and allocate the total funds as the Town desired.

Council indicated that they would further review the situation and
issue them a response in the afternoon.

This special meeting was adjourned at 9:50 A.M.
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